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June 15th 2023. 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
REFERENCE: YEAR END NEWSLETTER. 
 
As we reach the end of another amazing term, it's time to reflect on the 
incredible journey we've shared together. Term 3 at the MFDA has been a period 
of growth and learning for all of us. 
 
Throughout the term, our talented students have done their absolute best to 
achieve success in their RAD exams. Their dedication and hard work has earned 
them some decent grades and medals.  The feedback that we received from the 
Examiner has also been helpful in our decisions moving forward as a dance 
academy with standards of excellence. 
 
Once again we extend our congratulations to each student who participated in 
the RAD exams.  We couldn't be prouder of your accomplishments and 
commitment to excellence.  
 
We would also like to express our deepest appreciation to the supportive parents 
who have played an integral role on their children's journey. Your unwavering 
support, encouragement, and sacrifice has been instrumental in our 
achievements. 
We thank Ms. Libby for her efforts and wish her a very safe and happy return to 
the UK this June. 
 
Finally, we wish all our parents and students a wonderful and well -deserved 
long vacation.  If you have the opportunity to travel, please be sure to visit art 
galleries, dance performances, theatre productions, music concerts, so that you 
expose your children to the wonderful world of the Arts. 
 
Happy Holidays and Best Wishes, 
 
PIPPA and The MFDA Team 

http://www.pippasfitness.com/

